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Department of Education

REGION Vil
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

July 05, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. __ 3% , 8. 2023

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 197, s. 2023

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID & SGOD Chief
District Heads
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 197, s. 2023, dated July 3, 2023,
titled Participation in the Department of Health Eastern Visayas
Workshop II Rollout of Healthy Learning Institutions to be held at Hotel
Lorenza, Tacloban City, Leyte on July 17-21, 2023, to be participated by
school heads, teaching personnel and school nurses from the thirty (30)
selected elementary schools.

2. Whereas, DepEd Order No. 034, s. 2022, stipulates that School Year 2022-
2023 shall officially end on July 7, 2023 leading to the start of the school
break.

3. Therefore, all teaching personnel who shall participate/ attend the said
activity shall be entitled to service credits in accordance with DepEd Order No.
53 s. 2003, entitled “Updated Guidelines on the Grant of Vacation Service
Credits to Teachers”.

4. All other provisions of the previous Memorandum remain in force and in effect.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
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